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TOWN CLERK’S REPORT 
 
January 1, 2005 – December 31, 2005 
 
Remitted to Treasurer: 
 
Motor Vehicle Permits      $720,467.42 
State Agent Fees          14,918.50 
State Title Fees            2,226.00 
Boat Permits             3,338.67 
Dog Licenses             5,338.50 
Replacement Tag                                                                            3.00 
Dog License Penalties                461.00 
Dog Fines              2,100.00 
Certified Copies                                                                                       536.00 
Marriage Licenses                                                                                         675.00 
Filing Fees                                                                                                5.00 
Dredge and Fill Permits      50.00 
UCC Filings from State              1,321.13 
Articles of Agreement      10.00 
Pole License Applications                   10.00 
EREG                                                                                                     22.95  
 
               TOTAL REMITTED TO TREASURER                     $751,483.17 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Raymond D. Thayer 

Town Clerk 
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THE TOWN CLERK WOULD LIKE YOU TO KNOW 
 

*  You are required to present a prior registration for 
each and every vehicle you wish to renew. 

RSA 261:148 
 

*  If you are transferring your current registration to 
a newly purchased vehicle, you are required to 

surrender that registration. 
RSA 261:148 IV 

 
*  Title applications may only be signed by the person 

to whom the vehicle has been sold.  Otherwise, 
notarized power of attorney is needed. 

RSA 262:1 
 

PLEASE DO NOT ASK US TO BREAK THE LAW 
 

*  Renewals may be done online at 
www.ereg.us/newton 

 
*  Because of the high volume of business done in 

this office, we no longer provide quotes or estimates by phone. 
We will provide this information if you present the paper work 

in person or it maybe obtained on the EREG website. 
 

*  We do not notify you when it’s time to renew. 
 

*   Dog licenses need to be renewed by April 30th. 
    If you no longer have a dog, please let us know. 

 
 


